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To: Li, Xinyue (Jenny)

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]File: OZS-2021-0042; Application to Amend Official Plan/Zoning; 

McLaughlin Road

From: Carolyn Modi   
Sent: 2021/12/05 9:30 PM 
To: Li, Xinyue (Jenny) <Xinyue.Li@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File: OZS-2021-0042; Application to Amend Official Plan/Zoning; McLaughlin Road 

Dear Ms. Li,  

I am writing to you today to express my opposition to the development proposal for the subject land located 
west of McLaughlin Road and north of Bovaird Drive West (Part 1 Plan of Block 19 under 43M-1444).  

My primary concern is the loss of green space that will result from this development, which will have a 
negative impact on the diverse ecosystem in this area. My second concern is the impact on traffic as 
McLaughlin Road is heavily travelled and the addition of another 120 residential units (with 120+ cars) will 
add to the congestion.  

Thank you, 
Carolyn Modi & family 


